
From: tom@once.co <tom@once.co> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:00 AM 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@sdublincoco.ie> 
Subject: FW: 5859 - 13 Wainsfort Avenue Condition 6 of Planning Register Reference SD22B/0268  
  
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
In compliance with Condition 6 of Planning Register Reference SD22B/0268 please find attached a 
copy of the revised BRE 365 report and drainage layout. 
  
To accommodate the reduced infiltration rate of the site, an additional Raingarden has been 
provided to the layout. 
  
  
  
                                         Regards 

 
  

  

Thomas O’ Neill 
Managing Director 
ONCE Consultant Engineers. 
  
Email: tom@once.co  
Phone: 01 426 4883 Mobile: 086 821 7522    
4 Bridgecourt Office Park, Walkinstown 
Avenue, Dublin D12 Y981 
www.once.co  
  
  

 
 


